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BRIBERY 
This is a new technique being introduced to increase attendance at the AGM. 
A former member, Mike, who no longer walks has donated some walking equipment to the club, and it 
will be available (free) to those attending the AGM. ldeally it will be useful to new walkers. The items 
avaitable are; 
Lowe Alpine walkabout 25 rucksack (All mesh back system) 
Craghoppers jacket T enson overtrousers 
Balaclava Buffalo Mitts 
Thorlo trekking socks Emergency blanket 

Mountaincraft gaiters 
Thinsulate gloves 
2 platypus dinking bags 

I also have lost property in the form of 1 pair Karrimor walking boots (size 7) and a blueish scarf. If not 
claimed these are also up for grabs. 

EMAIL ADDRESS'S 
If you've received this in the post but have an email address, !et me have it. This would save a lot in 
postage. Mail me at willharris33@btinternet.com 

COACH STOPS 
There are toilet stops on outbound and inbound journeys where possible. Members are reminded that 
these stops are what they say (toilet stops) and should be kept as short as possible. 

FORTHCOMING WALKS 
8th Sept Bethesda Wales 
22nd Sept Grasmere Lakes 
61

h Oct Eyam Peak 
201

h Oct Hawkshead Lakes 
New winter programmes will be available shortly. 

THURSDAY NIGHT SOCIALS 
First Thursday of each month at the Ship & Mitre. Attendance has dropped away in the last year. \Nhat 
can we do to make this more interesting? 

NEWSLETTERS 
A new volunteer is witting to have a go at regular newsletters. Watch this space and prepare some 
contributions. 


